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9th July 2019 

 

Dear Lorna 

 

Application for the designation of a Neighbourhood Plan 

 

In accordance with the Statutory Instrument, Town and Country Planning England 

The Neighbourhood (Planning General) Regulations 2012, the Parish Council makes 

formal application to Warwick District Council for the designation of the land which 

will constitute the area in the Neighbourhood Development Plan being prepared by 

the Parish Council under the statutory regime for neighbourhood planning made 

under the Localities Act 2011.  

 

In accordance with the Part 2 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 

2010, paragraph 5(1), this application requests that the area for the Designated 

Neighbourhood Development Plan be changed from the former parish boundary to 

match that of the current boundary of the Burton Green Ward of the parish of 

Burton Green.  I attach a map of the current parish boundary which shows the area 

to be designated as the Neighbourhood Development Plan boundary. 

 

That Burton Green is the relevant body for the purpose of the Town and Country 

Planning Act 1999, section 61g(2) as specified by paragraph 2(a) of Schedule 9 of the 

Localism Act 2011 for the preparation of a Neighbourhood Plan. 

 



The Parish Council recognise that local and national policies favour growth and 

development in Warwick District Council. 

 

Burton Green Parish Council requests that you commence processing this application 

as set out in paragraph 6 of Part 2 of the said Regulations. 

 

Please could you kindly acknowledge this letter or let me know if it needs to be 

amended to meet the needs of the application process. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Paul Knight 

Clerk to Burton Green Parish Council  

 

 


